#TRIGGERED



We're Glad You're Here!



Take some time to fill out your Keeping In Touch form found in the bulletin so we can answer whatever questions you may have. You can take your KIT form to the Welcome Center in the lobby and then you will receive a gift & coupon for free coffee from the cafe!

Let us know how we can help!

Want to GROW?

The Growth Track is a series of 4 classes that can be completed in one Saturday "intensive" and one Sunday after second service. We want everyone to know the history of MCC, how to move forward in their faith and how God gifted them so they can feel fulfilled while serving. If you're interested in signing up visit the church website for a list of upcoming class dates.

Created for Relationship

We were created to live a life with the help of others, not to live this life alone. Here at MCC we have small groups that focus on building relationships with one another all while building our relationship with God. Let us help you find a group that fits your age, location, or stage of life. Go to the Welcome Center, pick up one of our Small Group Brochures, or check out the website for a list of groups.

Convenient Online Giving

Did you know that you can sign up to give online? You can even set up to give one time, weekly, bi-weekly or monthly! At the end of the year you can access your giving statement as well. Check out the website to sign up.



Warning! The message today is PG. It is highly encouraged that all children 6th grade and below utilize our GROW KIDS ministry - a place where they will experience Jesus on their level.



The next Men's prayer breakfast will be Saturday August 17th at 6:30am. Please come for a time of prayer at MCC! After prayer time the group goes to Shady Maple Smorgasbord for breakfast and fellowship!



The Women of MCC will be hosting our annual worship night on Friday, August 23rd. Come join us for a night of worship and fellowship. This event is open to all women, whether or not you attend MCC. The fun starts at 6pm!



Do you know a student going into the Twin Valley School District? If so, let them know that on Sat 8/24 from 10-2pm they can shop for free for clothes, shoes and accessories in our parking lot! They can also receive a backpack!



On Sunday August 25th we will go to Action Impact for our outside service and baptisms! Service starts at 10:30. We will have a fellowship meal so please bring something to share if able. Don't forget a blanket or lawn chairs!



Fall Awana will begin Wednesday September 4th from 6:30-8pm! Awana is available for 3 through 6th graders. The children will be taught about Jesus at their level. This is a great program to get involved in! Make sure to invite friends and family!





Mark your calendars for the Reading Outreach on Saturday August 17th! We go into Reading and pass out food and clothing to anyone in need! Please begin to donate food if able! There is a table set up in the lobby to drop off your food donations as well as sign up to volunteer! This is a great opportunity to serve together as a family as there are many "jobs" for all ages!